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Call to order – 9:03 a.m. 
 
• Workgroup members reviewed and provided general feedback regarding the preliminary draft of the report. 

 
• Suggestions were made to organize all the materials collected thus far in an appendix format. 
 
• Members shared information with regard to the interviews (with legal service organizations) they performed 

on behalf of the workgroup. 
• Reviewed and discussed funding sources of such legal service organizations.  
• Discussed the challenge of measuring outcomes. 

 
• Members discussed pro bono activity and the possibility of government employed attorneys participating in 

pro bono work as well as the Connecticut Bar in general. 
 

• Report on the interview with law school clinics and program. 
 
Adjourned – 9:37 a.m. 
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